
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sen. Felzkowski Announces Upcoming Budget Listening Sessions 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE               CONTACT: Sen. Mary Felzkowski 

March 15, 2021                                      608-266-2509 

 
Madison, WI – Senator Mary Felzkowski (R-Tomahawk) will be hosting a series of listening sessions around 

the district in the coming weeks to gather feedback on the proposed 2021-23 State Budget. 4 of the 12 planned 

listening sessions will take place this coming Friday, March 19th.   

 

The Senator, a member of the Joint Finance Committee (JFC), is eager to hear from constituents about budget 

provisions they support or oppose and gather feedback on what JFC should focus on as they begin working on 

the budget.  

 

Senator Felzkowski will be joined by Reps. Calvin Callahan (R-Tomahawk) and Rob Swearingen (R-

Rhinelander) in their respective districts. 

 

Friday, March 19th 

 

Tomahawk 

9:00am-10:00am 

Tomahawk VFW Post 2687 

203 4th St., Tomahawk 

 

Rhinelander 

11:15am-12:15pm 

Rhinelander Town Hall 

135 S. Stevens St., Rhinelander 

 

Hazelhurst 

1:45pm-2:45pm 

Hazelhurst Community Center 

7020 Hwy 51, Hazelhurst 

 

Eagle River 

4:00pm-5:00pm 

Eagle River VFW Post 8637 

418 W Pine St., Eagle River 

 

 

The details for the remaining 8 listening sessions will be announced as logistics are finalized. If you are unable 

to make the dates or times of the listening sessions, please remember you can always contact our office at 

Sen.Felzkowski@legis.wi.gov or call us at 608-266-2509. 
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